
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

SPECIAL MEETING 
 
Please take notice that Grand Haven Board of Light & Power’s Board of Directors will hold a 
special meeting on Wednesday, June 25, 2025, at 1700 Eaton Drive, Grand Haven, Michigan. The 
meeting will begin at 4:00pm.  
 
Individuals may participate in the Public Comment period of the meeting by: 
 

1. Prior to the meeting, residents may electronically submit comments or questions to the 
Board Secretary via email at dmartin@ghblp.org. Electronic submissions must contain the 
individual's name and address.  
 

2. Participants attending the meeting in-person may speak during the Public Comment period 
of the meeting. Comments will be limited to three minutes per speaker.  

 
The agenda will be available on the Board of Light & Power’s Website at: https://ghblp.org/about-
us/board-meeting-minutes-schedule/. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Board of Light and Power by 
writing, calling, faxing, or e-mailing: 

 
Danielle Martin 
Administrative Services Supervisor 
Board of Light and Power 
1700 Eaton Drive 
Grand Haven, MI 49417 

 
Phone: (616) 607-1262 
Michigan Relay Center: Dial 7-1-1 and request 616-607-1262. 
Fax: (616) 846-3114 
E-mail: dmartin@ghblp.org 
  
DM 
 
c: City Clerk 
 News media 
 BLP staff 

 
Posted: June 20, 2025 

Board Members: 
Michael Westbrook, Chairperson 
Todd Crum, Vice-Chairperson 
Kurt Knoth 
Phil Polyak 
Micheal Welling 

Board of Light and Power 
1700 Eaton Drive 

Grand Haven, Michigan 49417 
616-8466250 

Fax 616-8463114 
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